
DeTOUR TOWNSHIP 

SPECIAL MEETING 

February 11, 2018 

A special meeting of the  DeTour Township Board was called to order at 6:30p.m.on Sunday, 

February 11, 2018  in the DeTour Township office by Superintendent Tom Lehman. 

Present:  Superintendent Tom Lehman, Clerk Linda Fisher,  Treasurer Sharon Hamel and 

Trustees Bob Vaught and Johnny Fountain. There were no members absent. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to adopt a RESOLUTION to submit for the Special 

Election to be held on Tuesday, May 8, 2018. 

The motion was made by Tom Lehman and supported by Johnny Fountain to adopt the 

resolution named DeTOUR TOWNSHIP LIBRARY MILLAGE REQUEST.  A copy of 

this resolution will be forwarded to Cathy Maleport, Chippewa County Clerk for 

submission for the May 8, 2018 ballot.  Roll call vote: Yes-5 Lehman, Fisher, 

Hamel, Vaught and Fountain.  No- None 

All were in favor and the Resolution was adopted.  A full copy of the paperwork will be 

on file with these minutes. 

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 7:00p.m. 

Linda Fisher, Clerk 

DeTour Township 

 

I certify that the above resolution was presented and adopted at a special meeting held on Sunday, 

February 11, 2018 by the DeTour Township Board. 

Linda Fisher, Clerk 

DeTour Township 

 


